
Wednesday 24th April 2024 

Stars of the Week 
For showing our Christian values and being a good role model! 

Bunnies =   Koban Duthoit   

Owls =   George Baxter 

Reception =   Suhana Islam 

Class 1 =    Joey Mulcahy 

Class 2 =   Isaac Wilson & Jonah Driscoll 

Class 3 =  Reuben Derbyshire 

Class 4 =   Mia Grace Brennan 

Class 5 =  Marshal Goldie 

Class 6 =   Sienna Moroney & Millie Cook 

 

Calder Pennine Stoodley 

Bunnies =   Alfie Valentine 

Owls =   Nova Thompson 

Reception =   Cleo-Marie Kozlow 

Class 1 =    Yuvan Gosai 

Class 2 =   Kyan Thompson 

Class 3 =   Jacob Windle 

Class 4 =   Rose Whittle 

Class 5 =  Nathan Tallent-Marquis 

Class 6 =   Marni Cunningham

We are seeing in school an increase in children 

who are tired and unable to concentrate. When 

this is unpicked by staff, children are often saying 

it is because they are on devices late at night and 

sometimes even in the early hours of the morning. 
 

Please can parents ensure they are fully aware of 

their child’s usage of devices such as tablets, 

iPads, phones and games consoles 

such as Xbox or PlayStation.      

Children should not go to bed with 

devices in their room as this doesn’t 

support good sleep habits therefore 

affecting health and wellbeing.  

Excellent attendance is really important. It supports 

children’s progress across the year, helps them 

learn new routines, ensures there are no gaps in 

their learning, maintains friendships and helps   

children thrive in school. That is why we aim for 

every child to have attendance above 96% to help 

them achieve in school. Each week the class with 

the highest attendance will win 15 minutes of special 

reward time.  

This week’s winners are 

CLASS 5 & 3 

R 94% 

1 94% 

2 94% 

3 99% 

4 93% 

5 99% 

6 98% 

Everyday Counts 

Are you a parent of our school? Do you have a 

hidden talent or an interesting job? Would you like 

to come and speak to the children about it to     

inspire them?  
 

If so, we would love to 

hear from you. Please 

nip in and see Mrs 

Clarke and hopeful you can inspire our children to 

‘Soar High’ in the future! 

The registers for Nursery in September are 

getting full. We don’t want any of our par-

ents to miss out on a Nursery Place—

please get your child’s name down as soon 

as possible.  

A text about whether your child has managed to   

secure a place in one of our popular extra-

curricular clubs will be sent before the end of the 

week. Please remember that children need to be 

collected from clubs at 4pm 

prompt.  


